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MIAMIXLAKES

May 9, 2017

Honorable Governor Rick Scott
TowN oF Miamr LAKEs

6601 Main Street State of Florida
Miamr Lakes, FL 33014 The Capitol
(305) 364-6100 400 S. Monroe St.
www.miamilakes-fl.gov Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001

Dear Honorable Governor Rick Scott,
Mayor .
At the May 2nd, 2017 Regular Council Meeting of the Town of Miami Lakes, I
Manny Cid made a motion asking my colleagues to approve a resolution in favor of the alloca-
tion of $325,000 of non recurring funds to be utilized to fund the study of rock min-
ing blasting effects, to be able to review the statewide ground vibration limits for
mining construction and to review the legitimate claims of damages caused by such
Tony Lama mining activities. The motion was seconded and approved unanimously by the
Town Council. Please see the attached resolution, which will be presented to the
Town Council on June 6th for ratification.

Vice Mayor

Councir MEMBERS

Nelson Rodriguez Thus, at the request of the Mayor and Town Council, I respectfully urge you to ap-
Tim Daubert prove the allocation of the $325,000 funds to conduct the study.
Ceasar Mestre
sl Wb g I thank you in advance for your time and consideration to this important matter.
Luis Collazo
Sincerely,
TowN MANAGER
Alex Rey
Town CLERK
Gina M. Inguanzo Frank Mingo
Councilmember

Town of Miami Lakes
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